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It is the policy of the Hilldale Board of Education to take action concerning the renewal of 
the superintendent’s employment no later than the first scheduled board meeting in January 
of each year. 
 
Following the employment or reemployment of the superintendent, candidates for 
administrative positions shall be recommended to the board at the February board meeting.  
The principal(s) shall be consulted on the employment and retention of teachers. 
 
In the event the board decides not to employ a candidate who was recommended by the 
superintendent, further recommendations should be made to the board by the 
superintendent until a selection is made.  All other certified personnel shall be considered 
and retained or notified of nonreemployment recommendation prior to the first Monday in 
June of each year. 
 
 


